
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Is your superannuation balance 
approaching $1.6 million? 
 
Individuals under 65 years of age (and also some 
aged between 65 and 75 depending upon their 
circumstances) may make non-concessional 
(undeducted) contributions to their 
superannuation fund, but only if their total 
superannuation balance on the previous 30 June 
was less than $1.6 million. 
 
From 1 July 2017, these contributions are limited 
to $100,000 per year, or a three year prepayment 
of  up to $300,000, depending upon your age 
and the amount of your non-concessional 
contributions made in the preceding two years. 
 
Timing is critical and errors may be costly.  
Please seek advice from your usual financial 
adviser to ensure that you are making the most 
of your superannuation opportunities. 

  

Catch-up concessional contributions 
 
If your total superannuation balance is less than 
$500,000 on 1 July 2018 you may be allowed to 
make additional concessional (deductible) 
superannuation contributions – provided your 
total employer and personal concessional 
contributions do not exceed the annual cap 
amount (currently $25,000). 
 
After 1 July 2018, the catch-up amounts can be 
accumulated for up to five years – a planning 
opportunity for years in which cashflow and 
taxable income support a larger concessional 
contribution. 
 
If this applies to you please seek advice from 
your usual financial adviser or our Authorised 
Representative of the SMSF Advisers Network. 

Superannuation pension payment  
or lump sum? 
 
Did your total superannuation balance exceed 
$1.6 million at 30 June 2017?  Did you  
“partially commute” your pension so that you  
now have both a pension balance and an 
accumulation balance with your Fund? 
 
This will generally mean that the minimum 
amount of your superannuation pension will 
reduce for the 2017/2018 year and beyond. 
 
Many commentators are recommending that,  
if you want to withdraw more than your new 
minimum pension amount, you should  structure 
it as a lump sum from your accumulation 
account.  This will help to preserve the balance  
in your pension account. 
 
Administration point: you should be able to 
identify which withdrawals are payments from 
your pension account  and which are lump sums 
from your accumulation account. 
 
If this applies to you please seek advice from 
your usual financial adviser or our Authorised 
Representative of the SMSF Advisers Network. 

 
 

This bulletin has been prepared for the purposes of 

general information only.  It should not be interpreted as 

specific advice or for formulating decisions under any 

circumstances. 
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